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DATE: 2/15/2022
SUBJECT: Duluth Police Officers Respond to Robbery at CVS Pharmacy
BY: Mattie Hjelseth, Duluth Police Department Public Information Officer

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Robbery
CASE NO.: 22020950
INCIDENT DATE: 2/14/2022
INCIDENT TIME: 6:35 p.m.
INCIDENT LOCATION: E Superior St
 

Update
The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating the individual in the below photo. This is
in relation to a robbery that occurred at CVS Pharmacy Monday evening.
 
The individual is described to be a white male with a camo face mask and possibly blue eyes. During the time of the robbery,
he was wearing a light gray hooded sweatshirt, a black jacket, gray sweatpants, and gray shoes. If you have any information
on who he is, you’re urged to call 911 and reference ICR # 22020950 or you can submit an anonymous tip to 411. Just text
keyword DPDTIP with your tip to 847411.
 
This is still an active investigation and no further information will be provided at this time.
 

###

 

Duluth Police Officers Respond to Robbery at CVS Pharmacy

At approximately 6:35 p.m., Monday, February 14, Duluth Police Officers responded to CVS on E Superior Street. Upon arrival,
officers spoke to CVS pharmacy employees who reported that an individual was armed with a knife and demanded money.
The individual took an unspecified amount of cash and left the store. No one was injured in this incident. Officers are still
working on gathering more information and surveillance video/pictures. This is still an active investigation and no further
information will be provided at this time. 
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